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Easter Holidays
School will be closed from 14th – 25th April inclusive and will reopen on Monday 28th April.  Enjoy the break!
[image: https://encrypted-tbn0.gstatic.com/images?q=tbn:ANd9GcT7MP2trligrrzs0Y0lVxN5FmeoZVD0BSQPOWsOGaKExGuP6cbK]
On the last day of term, Friday 11th April, we will be having a Teddy Bear’s Picnic.  There will be no school dinners that day as school will finish at 11.00am.  Children will not be required to wear uniform.  Don’t forget your teddy!

Visit to Dentist 
[image: https://encrypted-tbn1.gstatic.com/images?q=tbn:ANd9GcR4TB_dKm3_7vW6An9nOJ-gzlmOb8HdTKeTYdfU0IBOKNmkFuEQXQ]We are visiting Magee Dental Care on Tuesday 25th March.  Don’t forget to return your completed toothbrushing chart to claim your prize.

Spring Walk
We will be going to Lurgan Park for a Spring Walk on Friday 28th March.  Please sign the consent form in school. 

Student in school
There will be a student in school this week – her name is Sarah Leathem.

Lough Neagh Outreach Programme
On Tuesday 8th April staff from Lough Neagh Discovery Centre will be visiting school and helping us to build a minibeast hotel called “Bugingham Palace’ in Harrison Hollows.  

This will hopefully provide a home for a variety of minibeasts and a few other creatures, eg lacewings, ladybirds, bumblebees, beetles, centipedes, spiders, hedgehogs and frogs.  Minibeasts provide food for birds, mammals and amphibians but also pollinate many of the foodplants we depend on. They are nature’s recyclers, breaking down dead plant and animal material and many feed on other creatures we regard as pests.
[image: ]We would be really grateful if you could provide plastic bottles, bricks with holes in them, corrugated cardboard or old offcuts of carpet to help us construct our hotel.
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Art Exhibition 
We are hoping to host an art exhibition in school at the end of the year.  The children are working very hard and creating beautiful artwork to contribute to the exhibition.  More details will follow closer to the end of the school year.

Toys in School
Please do not allow your child to bring toys to school.  Children are often unwilling to share their own toys and this can create difficulties.  Also, toys which are brought in may be damaged or broken accidentally. 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO CLEAR YOUR CHILD’S PEG ON THE LAST DAY OF TERM – FRI 11THAPRIL!
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